
 

 

Imagine the result 

Maged Younes, Head 
UNEP Chemicals Branch 
Division of Technology, Industry and Economics 
11-13 chemin des Anémones 
CH-1219 Châtelaine 
Geneva, Switzerland 

Subject: 

UNEP Global Mercury Partnership 
 
 
Dear Dr. Younes: 

ARCADIS is interested in becoming a partner in the UNEP Global Mercury 
Partnership, and we are pleased to submit the enclosed application form.  We 
strongly support national and international efforts to reduce the human health risks 
and environmental degradation resulting from the release of mercury and its 
compounds to the environment.  Due to its global transport, mercury can truly be 
considered a global challenge, and because of this, we believe that the UNEP Global 
Mercury Partnership is of pivotal importance. 

ARCADIS has been involved for over a decade in U.S. government and industrial 
programs directed at understanding and curbing mercury emissions as well as 
addressing mercury monitoring and waste disposal issues.  Our proposed 
representative, Dr. Wojciech Jozewicz, has been participating in all Mercury Experts 
Meetings organized by Dr. Lesley Sloss of International Clean Coal Centre in the UK.  
Through these meetings in which UNEP officials have participated, he became 
familiar with the objectives of the Partnership.  

We believe we can contribute to the success of the UNEP Global Mercury 
Partnership utilizing our experience form the US programs as well as that gained by 
ARCADIS professionals throughout more than 100 locations worldwide. 

Sincerely, 

ARCADIS 
 
 
 
Andrew J. Murphy 
Senior Vice President 
 

Attachment:  UNEP Global Mercury Partnership Registration Form 

ARCADIS 

4915 Prospectus Drive 

Suite F 

Durham 

North Carolina 27713 

Tel 919.544.4535 

Fax 919.544.5690 

www.arcadis-us.com 

Global Management Advisory 

Services 

Date: 

September 19, 2008 

Contact: 

Wojciech Jozewicz 

Phone: 

919.544.4535 

Email: 

Wojciech.Jozewicz@ 
arcadis-us.com 
 
 
 
 

 




